June Tomkyns

Architect College

Puzzle Row

New building
London.

Dear Ms Tomkyns,

My name is Sarah Mathews and I am a third year student of architecture of Thames University. I have always been a meritorious student with a vision to be a great architect. Year after year, I have worked hard and made my presence in the Dean’s list of meritorious student.

I have always cherished a dream to be a part of your esteemed college. By luck, I chanced upon this article in Times Magazine talking about your Lady Diana scholarship programs. As per the article, each year you select 1500 students in terms of merit and interest and provide scholarship to them , to get a higher degree from your college.

I would take this opportunity to say, that I am extremely interested in this scholarship program and would like to apply for the same.

Do let me know what formalities need to be done for filling an application.

Thanking you

Sarah Mathews.

